
In English, we will  be concluding our novel study 

of Esio Trot by focusing on writing non-

chronological reports about tortoises. We will 

also be writing letters which involve looking at 

features and model texts. To conclude our term, 

we will be studying performance poetry based 

on “The Dinosaur Rap” by John Foster.

In reading, we will continue to develop our 

reading stamina ahead of our move into Key 

Stage 2. We will be applying our reading skills to 

our end of year assessments.

English

Our new unit for this final half of the 

term is ‘Growing Up,’ We will be 

learning about parents and their 

offspring and then exploring the life 

cycles of humans, mammals, 

amphibians and butterflies. 

This half term, we will be covering time, 

statistics and position and direction. For 

time in Year 2, children are expected to 

tell the time to o’clock, half past, quarter 

past and quarter to so please look out 

for clocks when you’re out and about!

For our final half term, we will be playing 

hockey. Using our skills from our previous 

units on ball skills, we will also develop 

tactics and our understanding of fair 

play.

Why don’t penguins need to fly?

We will be continuing our unit of work looking at 

Antarctica, comparing it to the Sahara desert 

and the Arctic. We will also find out why 

penguins and polar bears live in different places.

This half term we will be continuing to work on 

our learning question: Who is Jewish and how 

do they live? We will explore different Jewish 

customs and religious stories and discuss how 

people with a Jewish faith show their 

commitment to god.  

We will firstly be finishing our unit of wok on art and 

music. From there, we will be linking art and DT as we 

make free standing structures. We will also be doing 

some food technology work this term where we will plan 

and make our own sandwiches for a picnic.

This half term we begin to explore and understand 

that sequences of commands have an outcome. We 

will then use and modify designs to create our own 

quiz questions 

Welcome back!
What a year it’s been! We can’t believe 

we are in the final half term already!

Here is our learning plan for the weeks 

ahead. if you have any questions, 

please speak to Mrs Palmer or Mrs May 

who will be happy to help.

PE days: Tuesday and Wednesday 

Do please make sure PE kit is named

and in school every day, as these days 

are subject to change. 

Library Slot: Wednesday

This term, our unit focus will be 

Relationships and Sex 

Education. This will be taught 

in separate  year groups.  In 

Year One children will be 

focusing on our bodies, 

naming different parts and 

thinking about hygiene. The 

focus in Year 2 is on family, We 

will also recap key vocabulary 
that we learned in Year 1.


